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Welcome back to the Gatehouse Nursery! We have had a wonderful week welcoming lots of 
smiley faces, into the nursery. Everyone has had lots of exciting stories to tell each other, 
about their Easter break. Some children went away on holiday and others went on adventures 
with their family and friends.  
 
The children have been very busy preparing themselves and our nursery for the summer. We 
have been sowing sunflower seeds, planting new plants in the garden, and discussing how we 
should care for them. The children painted sunflowers too. We have been focusing on the 
story ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ and discussing how each character must be feeling. To show 
how we feel, we have been using the emotions puppets, words and facial expressions.  
 
Mrs Santosh Roth and Mrs Sue Drake 
 
 


